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March 31, 2021
To Parents/Guardians,

With the current rising case numbers of Covid-19, as well as Easter and Spring break, it has been suggested by the LKDSB to send home all personal belongings with students by the Easter weekend as a precaution.  

We will also be sending home devices with all students that requested a device during our last move to virtual learning following the Christmas break.  This is a proactive move that will allow us to have as little interruption to student learning as possible should the Ministry of Education move us to a virtual learning format.  

At this time, we do not have any insight on whether this move will take place or not.  We are hopeful that we will be able to remain learning face to face with staff and students in the building.  We have learned over the past year that things can change very quickly, and we are simply trying to be as prepared and proactive as possible for any changes that might take place over the next few weeks.  

If there is no move to a virtual format after the Easter weekend, please have your child return with their belongings to school, but please keep any devices loaned out until after the Spring Break.  Once Spring Break is over (April 12-16) any loaned devices can be sent back with the student if we remain face to face.  

Please understand these are all precautionary measures meant to ensure families will have access to important items if the decision is made to extend the upcoming breaks and limit access to schools.  

As of now there has been no indication given to us that there will be an extended closure of schools but sending home these items allows us to be as prepared as we can be for any decision made by the Ministry of Education.

Thanks,

Paul Beasley

Dresden Area Central School
Paul Beasley, Acting Principal

941 North Street,   Dresden, Ontario  N0P 1M0
Beth McCabe, Secretary

Phone 519-683-4457   FAX  519-683-4458


